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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Whether already at St John’s School or looking forward to starting, we are delighted you have 

chosen to study with us for the upcoming academic year. 

Meet the Teachers – Thursday 15th September 2022: 1430-1600hrs 

My name is Colin Guyton and it is my privilege to lead St John’s School into and through the 

upcoming academic year. Excited for the year ahead, you are all cordially invited to meet our 

teachers at an informal event that will take place on Thursday 15th September 2022 between 1430 

and 1600hrs. It is hoped that this event will enable you, along with your child to meet their teachers, 

as well as other parents (new and old). A selection of complimentary drinks and light snacks will 

be available. 

New Parents and Students Event – Wednesday 31st August 2022  

This informal event is accompanied by a series of more formal opportunities to visit St John’s 

School that accompany the start of the new school year. For new parents new (or returning) to St 

John’s School we look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday 31st August 2022 as follows: 

Parents and Student’s in 
Years… 

0800 - 0820 0820 – 0930 

7, 8, 9 Headteacher’s 
Welcome 

Tour of St John’s School 
Opportunity to purchase Uniform 

 

Parents and Student’s in 
Years… 

1000 - 1020 1020 – 1130 

10, 11, 12, 13 Headteacher’s 
Welcome 

Tour of St John’s School 
Opportunity to purchase Uniform 

  

Start of School Timings 

Common place in secondary schools, St John’s School operates a phased start to the school year 

and we look forward to welcoming students as follows: 

Year Groups First Day of School 

7, 10, 11 Monday 5th September 2022: 0800hrs 

All Students Tuesday 6th September 2022: 0800hrs 

 

  

  



 

On behalf of the staff and students here at St John’s School, we all wish you a very warm welcome 

and look forward to seeing you in September. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Colin Guyton 

Headteacher Designate  


